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YEAR 6 HEARTSTART TRAINING

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NOV

27th PTFA Meeting – 6.00 p.m.

28th Flu Vaccinations

29th Year 4 Trip/Non-Uniform Day 
– Bottles/Gold Book 
Assembly, 2.45 p.m.

DEC

5th PTFA Christmas Fair

6th The Gruffalo’s Child Trip

9th-11th Year 3 Bikeability

11th How The Grinch Stole 
Christmas Trip

12th School Closed

13th Christmas Jumper 
Day/Christmas Activity 
Day/Snow White Pantomime 

16th KS1 Nativity – 2.00 p.m.

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Newspaper Club/Game Building 
Club /Yr1 & Yr2 Girls Football

Tues Rec, Y1 & Y2 Choir

Wed KS2 Girls Football

Thurs Yr 6 Table Tennis

Fri Yr 1 & 2 Hama Bead Club/KS2 
Streetdance

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

SCIENCE NEWS PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

This week Year 6 took part in 
Heartstart. 

We learnt about CPR and what to do in 
an emergency.

We are all now equipped with life 
saving knowledge.
.

SCHOOL NEWS

POET VISIT
On Monday 25th November we are having a visit from Andy Tooze, a Poet and Specialist 
Poetry Teacher.  Signed copies of his two most recent books will be available on the day at a 
reduced cost of £5.00.

PTFA MEETING
The next PTFA meeting will be held on Wednesday 27th November at 6.00 p.m.  Everyone 
welcome.

FLU VACCINATIONS
Nasal flu vaccinations will be taking place on Thursday 28th November for those children 
who have returned consent.

NON-UNIFORM DAYS – CHRISTMAS FAIR
Many thanks to everyone for the chocolate donations today.  Our next Non-Uniform Day will 
be on Friday 29th November for bottles.  All items received will be used at our Christmas Fair 
on Thursday 5th December.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our next Gold Book Assembly will be held on Friday 29th November at 2.45 p.m.  We look 
forward to seeing you.

PANTOMIME – SNOW WHITE
On Friday 13th December Footlights Theatre will be visiting school to perform the 
Pantomime ‘Snow White’ at a cost of £2.00 per child.  Please forward this to school as soon 
as possible.

We are very exciting to be running a 
Young Engineers After School Club for 
KS2 which will be starting in January 
2020.

Children will be able to construct a 
range of projects which can be taken 
home, including balloon powered cars, 
electronic pocket torches, windmills 
and slime.

Further details to follow.


